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My first time in a new country, a new world and gaining new experiences. This summer, I 

traveled to Spain and I was in the center of the country, Madrid. To be technical, I was in a small 

town called Alcala de Henares, which was 30 minutes north of Madrid. This program was 

specifically for education majors and I was really excited to meet more people in my content area 

that were interested in the same things as myself. During the trip, I was able to take a Spanish 

history course and have clinical placements in public school. Spain was an amazing choice, as 

well as an amazing opportunity I was able to have. Thanks to the College of Education for providing 

me with the Student Travel Global Initiatives Award, I was able to meet great people and gain 

cultural academic perspective. 


